PROFESSIONAL
TRANSPORTATION, INC.

3700 MORGAN AVENUE * EVANSVILLE, INDIANA 47715 - (812) 471-2440 * FAX (812) 485-3653

4/18/2018

Benjamin Sharbono

WA Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Sharbono:

Professional Transportation Inc. (PTI) respectfully requests an extension until 6/29/2018 to
prepare and file the Charter and Excursion Carriers 2017 Annual Report for Professional
Transportation Inc. (WA UBI No. 603-212-798). The extension is needed as the result of several
recent staffing changes which find PTI short-handed and unable to complete the filing in time to
meet the 5/1/2018 deadline. PTI will be able to estimate and pay the necessary fees by the
deadline, in keeping with the UTC’s requirements.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. You can reach me at 812-485-3505
or by email at chahn@unitedevv.com.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,
Professional Transportation, Inc.

MactaVC b

Michael C. Hahn
Senior Accounting Manager




